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MCTXSheriff Seeks Information about UTV Thefts 
 

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate two closed single-cabin 2020 
Kubuta utility vehicles, model RTV-X1100 (pictured below). They were taken from the Longmire 
Road area on or about July 11, 2022.   

Anyone with information about this theft is urged to contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867), and refer to 
case #22A207065. 
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